
 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 
 
October 23, 2024 

Corporate Services Department 
Legal Services 
Office of the Regional Clerk 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville ON L6M 3L1 
 

Samantha Yew, City Clerk, City of Burlington 
Valerie Petryniak, Town Clerk & Director of Legislative Services, Town of Halton Hills 
Meaghen Reid, Director, Legislative & Legal Services/Town Clerk, Town of Milton 
Vicki Tytaneck, Town Clerk, Town of Oakville 
Chandra Sharma, President & CEO/Secretary-Treasurer, Conservation Halton 
Tamara Chipperfield, Corporate Secretariat, Credit Valley Conservation  
Karen Armstrong, Deputy CAO, Secretary-Treasurer, Grand River Conservation Authority 

 
Please be advised that at its meeting held on October 23, 2024, the Council of The 
Regional Municipality of Halton adopted the following resolution: 
 
RESOLUTION:  Report No. MO-18-24 – Reference Document for Municipal 

Alcohol Policy Development 
 

1. THAT Report No. MO-18-24 re: “Reference Document for Municipal Alcohol Policy 
Development” be received for information. 
 

2. THAT the Regional Clerk forward a copy of Report No. MO-18-24 re: “Reference 
Document for Municipal Alcohol Policy Development”, to the City of Burlington, 
Town of Halton Hills, Town of Milton, Town of Oakville, Conservation Halton, Credit 
Valley Conservation and Grand River Conservation Authority for consideration. 

 
Please find attached a copy of the above-noted report for your consideration. If you have 
any questions, please contact me at the email address below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Graham Milne 
Regional Clerk 
graham.milne@halton.ca 

mailto:graham.milne@halton.ca

